
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2 Mrs Parry) 

 
Summer 2 Newsletter #3 
 
Back to normality this week and we have been working hard and doing lots of rehearsals! 
A letter is coming home about costumes, if your child has an on-stage role.  
 
What have Year 5 been up to this week? 

• Writing parts of a persuasive leaflet about Greece 

• Adding decimals 

• The start of WW2 

• Starting our Mrs Sew and Sew projects in DT 

• Rehearsing the production – it’s going really well! 
 
Reminder 
 

• PE next week will only be on Monday and Thursday – children should bring their PE kit 
in a bag to change in to 

• Sports day is on Wednesday 

• The PTFA BBQ is on Thursday evening 
 
Homework – To be returned the following Friday 
 

• Spelling – please can the children complete the handwriting sheet 

• Maths – adding decimals with the same decimal places 

• Second World War Cryptogram facts 

• World War 2 take care homework due in on Tuesday 2nd July 
(Children are creating an informative poster about how they are personally linked to the 
war through family connections) 

 
 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a 
glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Parry – Year 5 teacher    
Mrs Wen – Teaching support (one to one)  
Mrs Smith – Teaching Support (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Friday 21st June 2024 
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